
THE  PATRIARCH’S  SCHEDULE  OF
VISITS  BETWEEN  12-16  JUNE,
2015
During the period between 30 May and 3 June 2015 (12-16 June
2015),  Patriarch  Theophilos  met  at  the  Patriarchate  with,
among others:

Professors at the University of Bucharest, Ms Madeea1.
Axincic, Director of the Religious Studies Program, and
Mr Mihai Coman, from the Department of Icon-Painting,
who offered the Patriarch an icon of Theotokos.
The Principal and students of the Patriarchal School of2.
Zion, on the occasion of the conclusion of the 2014-2015
academic year.
Mr  Constantinos  Triantafyllou,  Director  of  the3.
International  Orthodox  Christian  Charities  (IOCC),
having its seat in Baltimore, USA.

All guests were cordially welcomed by the Patriarch, who went
on to inform them on the recent activities of the Patriarchate
of  Jerusalem.  Students  received  His  blessings  for  their
upcoming exams, as well as wishes for a return to the Holy
City  and  inclusion  in  the  Hagiotaphite  Brotherhood.  The
Patriarch  also  extended  wishes  for  the  enrolment  of  more
students at the Patriarchal School for the next academic year.

Jerusalemite eulogias were offered to all visitors.
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